

January 11, 2017

Ms. Madeline Redfern, Mayor, City Of Iqaluit P.O. Box 460 Iqaluit, NU XOA 0H0

BY EMAIL: MayorRedfern@citv.iqaluit.nu.ca

Dear Ms. Redfern:

I am replying to your letter of December 8, 2016 on behalf of our Executive Director, Ms. Sharon Ehaloak.

The Commission welcomes your input on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan. The Nunavut Planning Commission will be posting the correspondences on our public record. Please note that all submissions and past consultations reports are available on our website at http://www.nunavut.ca/en/draft plan/consultation record. Do not hesitate to contact our staff if you need any assistance to access them. In addition, a 2013 Summary of Community Meetings on the DNLUP for Iqaluit is available at: http://www.nunavut.ca/files/reports/2013-09-06 Iqaluit Report.pdf

As requested, NPC staff has hand delivered hard copies of the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan to your Planning Department on Friday, January 6, 2017.

Thank you again for your letter outlining your views and concerns about the development Nunavut Land Use Plan. We fully appreciate your contribution and look forward to work with you in finalizing this first generation of the Nunavut Land Use Plan.

Mutna,

Brian Aglukark,
Director, Policy & Planning
Nunavut Planning Commission